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Woodwind Lessons at Plaistow and Kirdford Primary School 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I am pleased to say that Woodwind (Recorder/Flute/Clarinet/Saxophone) lessons have 

resumed at Plaistow and Kirdford Primary School and there are limited spaces available.  
 

The recorder is available to pupils in year 1 or older, the flute to years 2 or older, the clarinet 

to years 3/4 or older (adult front teeth needed) and the Saxophone to year 4 or older. 
 

Weekly 20-30 minute lessons take place during school hours, in small groups within existing 

bubbles. Many children enjoy learning in groups with their friends and group tuition provides 

a fun and effective way for children to learn. The cost for group lessons is £8.50 per 

lesson/£23.38 a month.  
 

Instrument hire is also available through West Sussex Music at £30 a term, which you can 

opt into during the application process.  
 

West Sussex Music Trust is committed to enabling all young people access to high quality 

music education. If finances might prevent your child from taking up music lessons, we have 

a Bursary Fund covering 50% or 100% of costs depending on your circumstances. For 

more information on the criteria visit: https://www.westsussexmusic.co.uk/make-music/help-

with-costs/   
 

We have made sure that lessons are Covid safe with appropriate precautions taken. Please 

let me know if you would like further information on this. 
 

If you would like to apply for lessons you can do so on our website at: 

https://www.westsussexmusic.co.uk/make-music/music-lessons/  
 

If you have any questions please email me at nick.chalk@westsussexmusic.co.uk  
 

Best wishes, 
 

Mr Nick Chalk  
Woodwind Teacher 
West Sussex Music 
nick.chalk@westsussexmusic.co.uk 
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